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I’m in favor of building a new bridge over the Columbia river.  It must be a bridge for 

the future growth of Oregon and Washington.   A bridge with enough space for all 

user to traverse safely.  The goal should be, to keep traffic in all of its forms moving 

freely during all hours for the day.  Wide shoulders to move disabled vehicles to the 

side, auxiliary lanes to move entering and exiting traffic along the roadway without 

hindering through traffic. The construction cost of the bridge should be paid for out of 

the general fund.   


